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BETASAN®

Crabgrass Preventer

Attach & Spray

GUARANTEE:  BENSULIDE.........145 grams per litre

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

BETASAN® Crabgrass Preventer is a pre-emergent herbicide for
use on established turf to control crabgrass.  BETASAN®
Crabgrass Preventer will not control established weeds.

Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Avoid breathing spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after use.  In
case of accident, obtain medical attention.  Toxic to fish. 
Do not contaminate any body of water by direct application,
cleaning of equipment, or disposal of wastes and container. 
When treating an area near a body of water leave a buffer zone
of untreated ground. 

DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN OR PETS ON THE LAWN UNTIL THE PRODUCT
HAS BEEN THOROUGHLY WATERED IN AND IS COMPLETELY DRY.

RESEEDING

Any material that provides effective control of annual grasses
may affect new lawn grass seedlings which germinate after
treatment.  Proper fertilization and watering will encourage
the existing turf grass to fill in the thin or bare spots
formerly occupied by crabgrass.  Do not reseed within 1 year
after application.  Renovate the area to be reseeded by raking
thoroughly to scarify the soil surface.  When practical, mix
peat in with the soil to provide an optimum seed bed.  If
reseeding must be done sooner than 1 year after treatment,
remove top 5 centimetres of soil and replace with clean,
untreated soil.

                       PRECAUTIONS
This product contains a petroleum distillate at___% which is moderately to high to
aquatic organisms. Avoid contamination of aquatic systems during application. Do not
contaminate these systems through direct application, disposal of waste or cleaning equipment.



FIRST AID

Ingestion may produce symptoms.  Do not induce vomiting,
contains petroleum distillate, obtain medical attention
immediately or contact a poison control centre.  Absorption
through the skin or inhalation of quantities sufficient to
product poisoning is unlikely.  If product gets on skin, wash thoroughly.
If in eyes, flush with water and obtain medical aid. Take 
container, label or product name and Pest Control Product  

DIRECTIONS

READ LABEL BEFORE USE.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Remove
sprayer nozzle from the container.  Attach hose to sprayer
nozzle.  Attach nozzle to the container and turn the regulator
to the OFF position.  The OFF setting is when the regulator is
turned at right angles to the nozzle.  Turn on the water. 
Facing the lawn, turn the regulator to the ON position.  The
ON position is when the regulator is in line with the nozzle. 
Apply the spray solution evenly over the surface of the lawn. 
One container (1 litre) will treat 100 m2.  DO NOT ALLOW SPRAY
TO DRIFT ONTO DESIRABLE TREES AND SHRUBS, VEGETABLE GARDENS,
OR FLOWER BEDS.  When spraying is completed turn regulator to
the OFF position, turn off water and disconnect.

For control of crabgrass, apply BETASAN® Crabgrass Preventer
in the late fall or early spring before the crabgrass seed
germinates.  Spring application should be made before May 1,
in most areas.  For spring or fall applications ensure that
all leaves, dead grass, and other debris is removed before
application and no raking, dethatching or other soil
disturbances occur after application.  If fall application
(October or November) is made, do not rake the lawn or disturb
the soil in the lawn in any way the following spring.  Do not
overlap areas already treated.  Do not apply peat moss to lawn
before treating.

After application, thoroughly water the lawn to move the
product into the soil.  Apply at least 1 to 2 centimetres of
water evenly over the treated area.

BETASAN® Crabgrass Preventer should only be applied to well
established lawns.  Do not apply to grass less than 3 months

Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.



old.  Use on mineral soil only.  Do not reseed in treated
areas for 1 year after application.  (Should reseeding be
desired, see below for details.)

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out in
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
person or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

REGISTRATION NO. 21184
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DOMESTIC

1 L Treats 100 m2

Gowan

Gowan Company
P.O. Box 5569
Yuma, Arizona
85366-5569

U.S.A.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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